
TOGETHER WE WILL LEARN AND GROW

CLASS ATTENDANCE AWARD WINNERS ARE CLASS 4 WHO ACHIEVED 98% 
ATTENDANCE! WELL DONE! 

ANYTHING AWESOME!
NURSERY: Well done Sam Middleton-Parr for super-
fast number recognition when playing our roll the
dice game.

RECEPTION: Fantastic work from Orlando for
labelling a sunflower independently!

CLASS 1: Anything Awesomes this week are Elena
for great re-telling of Tiddalik the Frog and Charlie
and Olivia for great designs on their windmills.

CLASS 2: Star of the week is Frank for excellent
effort in all lessons, sharing his ideas and answering
questions. He has shown some fantastic
improvement in Maths, solving problems and
working independently on multiplication and
divisions.

CLASS 3: Anything Awesomes this week go to
Logan, Daisy and Stan for their ideas in guided
reading when discussing vocabulary and recalling
events.

CLASS 4: Star of the week is awarded to Seth for
being an enthusiastic contributor to class
discussions. Well done Seth!

CLASS 5: Well done to all the children who have
volunteered to stand in front of the class and read
‘Amazing Migrations' and 'My Brother Bert' with
fantastic expression!

CLASS 6: Y6 Star of the week is Damien for an
improved effort in presentation.
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CORONATION OF KING CHARLES III
We are celebrating the coronation of King Charles III with a

day full of royal activities and party celebrations, all children 
are invited to wear party clothes for the day on Friday 5th

May.

SPURGEONS 
Spurgeons is a charity which supports families and they have 

produced some new content relating to eating disorders. 
This link will take you to the charity’s site where they can 

access support and view the material. 
https://familytoolkit.spurgeons.org/

EDUCATION HUB
Education Hub is a Government initiative providing all sorts 
of information relating to education. The following link is a 
blog post relating to the importance of attendance and the 
risks associated with inconsistent and / or low attendance 

levels. 
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/02/24/school-

attendance-important-risks-missing-day/

STRIKE DAY
If you are able to keep your children off on Tuesday 2nd May, 
can you please let the office know as soon as possible. This 

will enable us to plan suitable care and activities for the 
children who are attending.

BURNLEY FOOTBALL MATCH 
Mrs. Terry and Miss Falconer would like to say a big well 

done to all students who attended the Burnley match this 
week. All children were on best behavior and had a great

time!

SLEEP WORKSHOP 
On Monday 22nd May CAMHS sleep experts will be visiting 
our school to host a parent workshop all about sleep. If you 

have a child who struggles with their sleep pattern this 
workshop is perfect. Young children, children with ASD or

SEN requirements can really benefit from a sleep structure. 
Call the office to enquire or book your place. 

https://familytoolkit.spurgeons.org/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/02/24/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/02/24/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Bank Holidays – Monday 1st and Monday 8th May
Strike Day- Tuesday 2nd May 
Coronation Party Day- Friday 5th May 
SATS Week – 9th to 12th May
Parents workshop: Maintaining good sleep patterns with children- Monday 22nd May
School closes for half-term on Friday 26th May and reopens on Monday  5th June

REMINDERS
• Please remember that we are a nut-free school so no items containing nuts may be brought onto the school premises.  

This includes Chocolate Spread which contains nuts.  We also encourage only healthy snacks.
• Please remember to send your child’s Reading Record into school every day. 
• Please do not put water bottles in book bags as they can leak and damage the books.  
• Can children who have music lessons please remember to bring in their instruments each week.

PE Reminder
A polite reminder that in line with our school PE policy all children participating in PE should be wearing the correct kit. 

This is includes:
- a white t-shirt

- black shorts/joggers/ leggings
- trainers

- an extra hoodie top/ fleece can be worn – in colder weather

We ask that no jewellery is to be worn during our PE and swimming lessons. If you child/ren wears stud earrings to 
school then they are expected to be able to independently remove these for PE lessons, including swimming. Those 

children with newly pierced ears will have to miss these sessions until they can be removed.

CLASS NEWS

CLASS 1
Year 1 have started to learn about Australia in our topic lessons. We have looked where it is and pretended to fly there 

on an aeroplane.  We then learnt about Sydney and talked about what we would like to do if we visited. Our English 
work at the moment is also based on Australia, using the story of Tiddalik the Frog. Class 1 enjoyed acting out the story 

this week. All the children were amazing at both acting and being a member of the audience. Well done!

CLASS 5
Class 5 have been enjoying reading The Explorer and learning all about the rainforest. They have been making some 

excellent progress with their spelling and grammar, especially identifying types of word.
After our trip to Robinwood Mill last week, we are looking for a date to take the children into the wild to make some 

nature inspired music and poetry. Watch this space!
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